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Phone: 440-237-5010                                                                                     11675 Royalton Road 
Facsimile: 440-582-9281                                                                        North Royalton, Ohio44133 
 
 
 
To: Members of City Council 
 
Re: Sludge Hauling Tandem Truck and Conveyors 
 
Date: September 25, 2019 
 
Dear Council Members;  
 
I am recommending the following purchase for the Wastewater Department for the 
continuing production of our sludge processing at both the A and B plants. The purchase 
of the Tandem truck and conveyors will cut cost in the processing of the sludge. The cost 
will be reduced by the amount of loads that we will have to haul to our destined sanitary 
landfill. The Tandem truck will allow the wastewater department to decrease our trips to 
the landfill. Our current equipment doesn’t have the capacity of the new truck and is 
currently 10 years old. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Mark A. Smith 
Wastewater Superintendent 
City of North Royalton 
Consolidated Sanitary Sewer District 
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